

All Saints High School 5115 Kanata Avenue Kanata, Ontario K2K 3K5 Phone: 613-271-4254 Fax: 613-591-8127

Email: AllSaints.High@ocsb.ca

ash.ocsb.ca

March 25, 2024

Dear parent/guardian,

The All Saints Muslim Student Association (MSA) is preparing a celebration for the end of Ramadan. As part of the celebration, we will be offering henna stalls. Henna (also known as mehndi) is a natural dye that has been used in Arab, Asian, and African cultures for nearly 5000 years. Prepared henna can be used to create temporary designs on skin, and the designs are typically intricate and beautiful. Henna is often donned to celebrate special occasions and cultural events. The MSA is hoping to give any interested students the opportunity to participate in this fun and celebratory tradition, in order to encourage cultural diversity and appreciation throughout the school.

You are receiving this form as your child is interested in receiving henna. If your child does not have any skin sensitivities or recent unknown allergic reactions, we kindly ask you to sign and return this form.

If your child would like, we can offer a patch test before they receive their design. We can complete the patch test when they book their appointment.

Sincerely,		
All Saints MSA All Saints High School		
Ireceive henna on April 18, 2024.	give permission for my child	to
Signature:	Date:	